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The Emeralds have been a vital part of the Eugene community. I am in support of a 

multi use facility that can be enjoyed by the residents of Eugene and beyond. My 

children have grown up watching the Ems play and have countless memories with 

friends, family, sports teams, work gatherings, birthdays, and more. We even 

adopted our dog at a game. I hope that more families and my future grandchildren 

will have the same opportunities to make memories and enjoy time spent together.  


